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WATER PIPELINE TO YUNA PROJECT 

604. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the Minister for Government Enterprises: 

Last month I was at a place called Yuna in the Chapman Valley, where some 80 people are concerned about an 
extension of the water pipeline to their area.  Can the Minister outline the process that they need to go through to 
get that project up; and, if the minister cannot do that now, can he forward it to me in writing?   

Hon NICK GRIFFITHS replied: 

I thank Hon Murray Criddle for giving me notice of the fact that he proposed to ask me a question that he 
thought I would ask him to place on notice.  As this is the last sitting day of the year, I invite him to do so. 
 


